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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘meritorious’.  

   

 Thank you to everyone who 

supported the Big Cake 

Swap—and a big well done  

 to Georgia, Celia, Ellen,  

 Lauren and Piper for the  

 super organization (and 

 delicious cakes!)  

 

 A warm welcome to our  

 new TA, Miss Bentley, who 

 will be joining the Suthers 

 team next week.  

 

 Don’t miss out: Parents’ 

Evening is on Tuesday 1  

 May from 16:30—19:30 

 at The Suthers School.  

 

 Congratulations to Kian 

whose entry for the 

BAFTAKids selfie  

 competition has been  

 selected to appear in a 

 professional animation.  

 Can’t wait to see the  

 finished product!  

 

 Get involved—as we look  

 towards the exciting future  

 of The Suthers School, we  

 are keen to keep in touch  

 with what parents think.  

 If you would like to be 

 involved in a parent forum, 

 please email Mrs Braithwaite. 

  

 

 

Welcome back!  

The sun is shining at last and it has been great to see students making 

the most of our outdoor spaces at lunchtime this week. With that in 

mind and as we look ahead to the summer months, please do keep a 

check on the weather and make sure your child comes to school with 

sunscreen and a water bottle when needed.  

As the sun has been shining, so too have Suthers School students; the 

Big Cake Swap event—invented and entirely organised by a group of 

Year 7s as a direct result of the work they had been doing in English—

was a great success. Congratulations are also in order for Kian whose 

entry for the #Baftakids ‘Being Ourselves’ competition last term has 

been chosen for inclusion in an animation produced by Karrot Enter-

tainment, makers of the award-winning ’Sarah and Duck’.   Kian’s entry 

will now be incorporated into the ani-

mation and Kian will also feature in the 

film—he has been asked to record 

some voiceover material! Well done 

Kian—we can’t wait to see the final  

result! 

And it doesn't stop there—students 

involved in Film Club will soon be 

starting work on their entry for the 

Childnet International Film Competi-

tion 2018 so keep an eye out for more 

movie-making @suthersschool soon!  

 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  


